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A Message from Miss Massey 

 

What a great start to the half term!  We  have all had a really busy and enjoyable week full of trips and visitors. 

Ducklings, Robins and Woodpeckers had a visit from Phunky Foods this week where they learnt all about healthy 

eating and the importance of eating five portions of fruit or vegetables a day. They also got to practise their  

chopping skills to make a healthy fruit snack. 

Owls have been learning how to keep themselves safe by carrying out pedestrian training on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. 

Woodpeckers went to Eureka Museum for a day of science and history! 

Owls and Kingfishers (Year Five) went to Gilling Castle, spending the day outside and learning about the  

environment. 

 

  

Gilling Castle trip 

We got to talk about life cycles, listened to a story about 

Mother Earth, build fires, think about where food comes 

from and the importance of looking after our world. 



 

  

Phunky Foods! 

The children had a wonderful time with our visitor learning about 

ways to eat healthily. 

Woodpeckers trip to Eureka 

We learnt about living in space, our 

bodies, and living and working together. 

We all had an amazing time! 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Whole school: 96.07% 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

W/C Monday 9th May—Year 6 SATs week. 

Good luck Year Six! 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 13th May—Pyjamarama day. Children are     

welcome to come to school dressed in their pyjamas. 

 

 Tuesday 17th/Wednesday 18th May—DT (Design 

Technology) days. 

Wednesday 18th May—Y5/6 triathlon day– York Sport 

Village 

W/C Monday 23 May– KS1 SATs 

Friday 27th May—Non-uniform day.  Break up for half 

term. 
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Owls pedestrian training 

This week we completed our pedestrian training using 

the roads we use everyday on our way to school! It is so 

important to make sure we know how to cross the road 

safely and check for any dangers  


